
 

 

 

 

 

 

November 21, 2023 

 

Chauncey Luttrell 
Gray Rock Aggregate Company, LLC 

P.O. Box 342 

Montrose, CO  81402
 

 

Re: Moonscape Pit - File No. M-1997-027; Gray Rock Aggregate Company, LLC; 

         Technical Revision (TR-3); 

 Change Post-mining Land Use to General Agriculture and Update Mining and Rec Plans 

 

Dear Mr. Luttrell: 
 

On November 21, 2023 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety concluded its review of the 

Technical Revision application submitted to the Division on September 14, 2023. 

 

The decision reached by the Division is: approve.  The Division approves TR-03, which updates 

the post-mining land use to agriculture for the majority of the site, and updates the mining and 

reclamation plans to match current conditions.   

 

The terms of Technical Revision No. 3 approved by the Division are hereby incorporated into Permit 

No. M-1997-027. All other conditions and requirements of Permit No. M-1997-027 remain in full 

force and effect. 

 

 

 

Bond Held: $32,183.00 

Prior Liability: $32,183.00 

Change in Liability: $0.00 

Revised Liability: $32,183.00 

Prior Permit Acreage: 21.65 

Change in Permit Acreage: 0.00 

Revised Permit Acreage: 21.65 

Prior Affected Acreage: 7.57 

Change in Affected  Acreage: 0.00 

Revised Affected Acreage: 7.57 

 

 

 



 

 

If you have any questions, please contact me by telephone at (720) 601-2276, or by email at 
Rob.zuber@state.co.us. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Robert D. Zuber, P.E. 
Environmental Protection Specialist 

 
  

Ec: Michael Ripp, MVR Resources, Inc. 


